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The International Conference “Innovation and Quality in the Public Sector” 

News 

             
The National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) organizes the 6th edition of the 

International Conference “Innovation and Quality in the Public Sector” in the 

period 17-19 October 2013, in Predeal-Pârâul Rece, Braşov County.  

High representatives of the Romanian Government, representatives of Romanian 

and European public administration, of professional associative structures, of NGOs 

and the media are invited to attend the event. 

During the event the applications on best practice registered in the Competition 

of best practices in Romanian public administration, conducted by NACS in 

April-June 2013 will be presented. 

The conference will be structured into plenary sessions covering trending issues, 

and workshops in which the pillars of the competition will be discussed: 

 Public administration between systemic constraints and human factor 

development 

 Social media – a mechanism to facilitate dialogue with citizens 

 Partnership – a successful formula for institutions performance for the 

benefit of citizens 

This event is open to all those concerned with the realities of the Romanian 
administrative system. Registration is done online until October 11, 2013, on 
NACS website www.anfp.gov.ro subsection Innovation and Quality/ Conference. 

For further Information, please contact Ms. Anneroze Bădoiu, expert - 
Communication and International Relations Department, e-mail: 
anneroze.badoiu@anfp.gov.ro, phone: +40374.112.856 and fax: +40374.112.838. 
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